

## God Willing and the People Consenting

## The Right Reverend Audrey C. Scanlan, XI Bishop

of the Episcopal Diocese of Central Pennsylvania

will ordain

## W. Michael Nailor

to the Sacred Order of Deacons
on Saturday, September 22, 2018 at 1:00 pm
at St. Matthew's Episcopal Church
32 North Front Street, Sunbury, PA 17801

Your prayers and presence are requested.

The festal color is red. Clergy are invited to vest and process.

Reception will follow in the parish hall.

RSVP to Michael Nailor at nflncfl@ptd.net.

In lieu of any gifts, please consider contributing to the Cole Allen Diaper Pantry distributing diapers to Sunbury families in need. Make checks payable to St. Matthew's Church, note "diapers" in the memo, and mail to the church at the address above.